
WILLIAM A. WHITTLE
POST OFFICE Box 2446

CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78403

June 14, 1978

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Over the last several years there have been
some people and groups who have been particularly
important to me and whose friendship and cooperation
I will always remember with fondness. I decided to
write you this letter to tell you how much I have
enjoyed working with you, and that you and others
have been responsible for the well-being of the
Party and its strength today.

Yours very truly,

William A. Whittle
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